Dear Parents,

I hope your child has shared with you the items we have been collecting around the school yard that indicate to them all the colors nature provides us.  We are examining what makes an item “natural” or “manufactured”. We are looking closely at items to see their structure and where they might originate.

Please look around your neighborhood and yard and help your child collect one or two items they can bring to class and share with the other students.  Some items we have already observed that were brought in are: a deer hide, feathers, leaves, tadpoles, wasp nest, monarch caterpillars, and antlers.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

NOTE TO TEACHERS:  EDIT THIS FILE TO FIT YOUR NEEDS PRIOR TO PRINTING. 

